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Friday 6th November 2020 

 

What’s On Next Week?       
Week Commencing Monday  9th November 2020 

Clubs in GREEN are running.  Clubs in RED are not running (due to           
Parents’ Evening) 

Monday 9th November 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Tennis Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P6 Quiz Club 

Tuesday 10th November 

8.00am  P5 & 6 Archery 

2.30pm  KG Stretch & Grow 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Sports Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Stamp Club 

Wednesday 11th November  

12.35pm  P5 & 6 Chamber Choir 

1.15pm  P3 Wellbeing Club 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P2 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Minisports Cricket Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Sports Club 

 

Thursday 12th November 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 Reasoning Session 

2.30pm  KG Tennis 

3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception Drama Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Drama Club  

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Chess Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Orchestra 

Friday 13th November 

8.00 - 8.45am  P6 Reasoning Session 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 11+ Practice Session 

7.45 - 8.30am  P1 & 2 Football Club (entry through main Sports Hall door) 

7.45 - 8.30am  P3 & 4 Football Club (entry through rear fire door) 

12.35pm  School Council 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Fact of the Week  ~ ~  
Did you know….. 

 a shrimp’s heart is located on it’s head  

 

What are we doing to support Children in Need? 

Wear something spotty as an accessory on Friday 13th 
November. Please bring in a donation!! 

Mrs Broome and Wilmslow Children will be trying to ‘row 
the English Channel’, 21 miles, in support of Children in 

Need. Bring in 50p if you would like to  take part . Can we 
make it there and back?  

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Thomas P3 

Hashim P3 

Seraphina KG 

Quincy Rec 

Noah P5 

Francecsa KG 

Isobel KG 

Charlie P5 

A Messages from the Parents’ Committee 
Please remember to bring in your completed Christmas Card templates on Monday 9th November. Your form rep can email 
you another template if you require. 
The School tea towels have also arrived, please return your order forms as soon as possible or email  
wpsparentscommittee@gmail.com with your order . 

mailto:wpsparentscommittee@gmail.com

